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Mansfield, PA. — The Mansfield Destroyers are thrilled to announce the 
signing of Chad Gartland, a 6'2, 175-pound Freshmen, from Irondequoit, NY. 
The highly recruited right-handed pitcher, while in high school at Irondequoit, 
won Monroe County Co-Player of the Year in 2019 and was selected as a First 
Team All-Star. Chad is in his first year at Niagara County Community 
College. The program has been to the NJCAA (National Junior College 
Athletic Association) World Series a total of 5 times. Chad is the younger 
brother of our very own current left-handed pitcher AJ Gartland. 

 

"Chad is a strike-thrower with nasty stuff. He will add depth to our pitching staff, 

and we are very excited to have another Gartland join the Destroyer family."          

-Coach Hill 
 

 

"I am excited for this amazing opportunity to play for Coach Hill, The 

Destroyers, and beside my brother. It would be an unforgettable experience to be 

able to bring a championship to Mansfield." -Chad Gartland 
 

 

 

 

 

The Mansfield Destroyers 2020 Season is right around the corner. Season tickets 

are on sale now. For more information email the Destroyers at 

Dlewis@MansfieldDestroyers.com or visit the Destroyers website at 

www.MansfieldDestroyers.com. Follow us on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram 

to get all the latest news on your Mansfield Destroyers. 
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